
 The San Jacinto Rotary Foundation’s 
 11th Annual “Peach of a Deal” Fundraiser 
 is Coming Soon.. 
               

We’re working hard with our growers, packers, and favorite truck 
drivers to have our wonderful peaches and apples delivered by mid- 
September, 2022. 

 

Our quantities are limited so order your O’Henry peaches and Honeycrisp apples 
today!  Your peaches and apples will be fresh picked and trucked directly from 
the orchard for you to pick up at the San Jacinto Unified School District offices. 
We provide no contact pick up! 

 
 

When you purchase these very special peaches or apples you help place a 
dictionary in the hands of every 3rd grader in our San Jacinto schools, provide 
college scholarships to local high school students, and send students to 
Leadership Camp. In the coming months, our programs will also continue to 
provide support to our veterans, troops and their families, our teachers, and 
other community charitable programs. 
 
 

 
The O’Henry peach is a late summer variety known as a 
freestone peach since its pit is easily removed from the 
juicy flesh.  It slices well, is very sweet and is excellent 
for salads, cheese platters, baking, sorbets, preserves, 
sauces, smoothies and just plain fresh eating. 
 
 
 
 

The prized Honeycrisp apple has sweetness, firmness, and 
tartness making it an ideal apple for eating, though you 
may want to save some for a pie or cobbler! Honeycrisp 
apple have become a runaway success in the USA, with 
demand regularly outstripping supply as they are 
challenging to grow, store and ship. So we are excited to 
be able to offer them to you this year.  
 

Be sure to place your order now as we always sell out! 
  

$25 for an 11 lb. case.  
 

Call Jim Roeder at 951.306.0980 or email us at peaches@sanjacintorotary.org to place 
your order or for more information. 

 

www.SanJacintoRotary.org 


